	 Bawdsey CEVCP School Newsletter 
We have got God’s world in our hands

	If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below.
Or you can book a 10 minute slot with your teacher, see the dates at the end of the newsletter…

	Contact Email:  
	admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk 
	Phone number: 
	01394 411365 

	 28th November 2022

	

		Awards of the week

	Nursery: Noah D for lovely manners at snack time. 
Starfish class: Patti for her excellent writing. Zara for being kind to others. 
Seahorse: Erin for trying hard in all her subjects. Rupert for his thoughtful ideas in RE.  
Turtle class: Rares for showing enthusiasm in English. Shay for being helpful and respectful. Hector for his consistent effort in maths.  

Good Samaritan awards: Gabriel was nominated by a friend for always tidying up at breaktime and being helpful. Cheska was nominated by an adult for being kind and polite in the dinner hall. 

	Film night

	During the day on Friday 2nd, the Nursery will have chance to have a film to watch. After school all other children are welcome to come to the film night the cost is £2, the children are making sandwiches in the afternoon for all the children to have with fruit and drinks, so they are also fed before they come home. They will be watching Home Alone and pick up is at 5.30pm. Please pay on Parent Pay if your child wishes to attend. Thank you to the BSA for organising this for the children. 

	What you thought about the newsletter- the results are in…

	Thank you for your responses to the questionnaire. The majority of responses say they are happy with the weekly publication, people find the upcoming events information and dates most helpful and do not want to change to an app linked to the school website. It was also said that people do not mind when the publication is sent as they do not have notifications on emails when they do not want to be alerted to emails. We are looking at the general comments to see if we can adapt anything for this, one point though, updates for classes were asked for but these come through Class dojo or on Tapestry, as on these platforms we can also add photos.

	Baby and toddler group and coffee morning- update…

	We have only had a couple of responses but looking at them the common session that fits the people that have responded is 9:05-10:15 on a Tuesday. The majority of responders did not mind people coming just for a cup of tea or coffee who do not have children of pre-school age. Therefore, starting on Tuesday 6th December, we will have our first coffee morning and baby and toddler session. There is no charge, there will be refreshments for adults and toys to play with for any pre-school aged children. This will be term time only but do spread the word. Thank you. 

	Class 2- Seahorse class sharing assembly and book sharing

	Thank you to all the people who came to share Turtles class sharing assembly last week. This Wednesday 1st December it is Class 2- Seahorse class’s (years 2/3) turn to show you what they have been learning. We hope you can come.

	Teacher slots

	This week Mrs Simoes (Tues pm) and Mr Hogben (Wed pm) have their additional sessions for Parents/ Carers who wish to talk to them. Please contact the school office if you would like to book a 10-minute slot. Further timings are in the dates section below. 

	BSA Fashion show and sale

	This was a wonderful event with lots of amazing pre-loved clothes for sale and very skilled models. The event included hilarity from the prowess of some of the adult models. Thank you to everyone who organised and helped with it, we will let you know what was raised from this shortly.

	Nursery – reminders

	Please could you make sure you provide enough nappies, wipes, nappy bags, and changes of clothes for your children. If it helps you can provide a whole bag of nappies and leave them with us, and we will let you know when they are running out. 

	Starfish class request

	If you have any play tea sets, or kitchen role play like pretend food items that you no longer want, please could the Starfish class have them? Thank you.

	Monday     
	Tuesday       

	
	

	Choir with Mrs Head, Years 2 - 6 
Sports Club with Mr Hogben, Reception and Year 1
	Premier Sports Club, Yrs 2-6 
Computer Club Miss Mee Reception and Year 1

	Wednesday     
	Thursday            

	
	Art Club with Mrs Butler, Reception and Year 1
Design and Technology Club with Mrs Rankin, Yrs 2-6

	Friday   
	

	Chess club with Mr Wesson Yrs 2-6
	

	
	

	Future Dates 

	Changed or new dates will be in Red - we will try not to change the dates below but when planning so far in advance sometimes we may have to adjust them as we go through the term.          

29-11-22 (Tues) 1-2 pm Mrs Simoes has 10-minute slots available to phone Parents/ Carers- phone in, or email in to book a slot if you would like to speak to Mrs Simoes. (See the Parent forum Powerpoint for more information).
30-11-22 (Wed) 1-2.30 pm Mr Hogben has 10-minute slots available to phone Parents/ Carers- phone in, or email in to book a slot if you would like to speak to Mr Hogben. (See the Parent forum Powerpoint for more information).
30-11-22 (Wed) 2:30 pm Class 2 Sharing assembly and book session. 
1-12-22 (Thurs) 9-10, slots to talk to the SENDCo available, please phone or email to request a slot with Mrs Darke.
1-12-22 (Thurs) Christmas craft afternoon in school. 
2-12-22 (Fri) Flu vaccines in school- more information to follow. 
2-12-22 (Fri) BSA Film night- details above. 
5-12-22 (Mon) 1-3 pm Miss Mee has 10-minute slots available to phone Parents/ Carers- phone in, or email in to book a slot if you would like to speak to Miss Mee. (See the Parent forum Powerpoint for more information).
6-12-22 (Tues) Nativity performance for families by Starfish class (including Nursery).
7-12-22 (Wed) Christmas jumper day, Christmas dinner day and whole school beach walk.
7-12-22 (Wed) 1.30-2.30 pm Mrs Darke has 10-minute slots available to phone Parents/ Carers from Dolphin class- phone in, or email in to book a slot if you would like to speak to Mrs Darke. (See the Parent forum Powerpoint for more information).
8-12-22 (Thurs) 9-10, slots to talk to the SENDCo available, please phone or email to request a slot with Mrs Darke.
16-12-22 (Fri) Christmas Carols around the tree (pm time to be confirmed). Last day of term. 
17-12-22 – 3-1-23 Christmas holidays.
4-1-23 (Wed) Children in school to start the Spring term. 



 


 
